
Subject: Feedback on proposal
Date: Monday, 24 January 2011 12:59:10 PM

Regarding the proposal to make therapuetic training mandatory for general registration, I believe if
it were to be implemented there should be exemptions granted in some situations, e.g in my case
studying fulltime at university doing a medical degree makes it extremely difficult to complete the
therapuetic course. I would not have the time to complete the course, nor would it be worth doing
seeing I only work as an optometrist one day a week.

So in circumstances such as these, an exemption would be ideal.

Regards,
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Gregory Kalogeropoulos
Registered Optometrist
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